
Welcome Back!

We hope you had a restful break and are ready to enter the upcoming semester at
UTEP! We want to remind you that the Early College Academic Success Center is here
to support you and answer any questions that you may have about this semester. Do
not be afraid to contact us or come by just to say hello!

If you have any questions about COVID Testing/Vaccines or any general information
on the latest announcements provided by UTEP, you can go ahead and view the
information at UTEP's page of "Resuming Campus Operations." Please stay safe
Miners!

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT
 
Attending UTEP while being in High School is a great accomplishment! Hence, we
want to recognize your achievements as Early College Students! We also want to
recognize the achievements of ECHS alumni who are currently UTEP students!

We have created a Google Form for you to submit the names of students who you
think have gone above and beyond in their life! We will select the students and share
their stories over social media and in the next month's newsletter!

We look forward to reading your submissions! You can access this form in our
Instagram Bio!
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FINANCIAL AID IS
DISBURSED
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January 17th, 2022

DR.  MARTIN LUTHER
KING JR .  HOLIDAY -
UNIVERSITY CLOSED

January 18th, 2022

SPRING CLASSES BEGIN

January 18th-21st, 2022

LATE REGISTRATION
(FEES INCURRED)

February 2nd, 2022

SPRING CENSUS DAYCONTACT US
INSTAGRAM: @UTEPECHS

TWITTER:  @UTEPECHS
EARLYCOLLEGESUCCESS@UTEP.EDU

PHONE:  (915 )747-7387
WWW.UTEP.EDU/ECHS

Get Involved Fair

January 20, 2022

January 25 & 26, 2022

https://www.utep.edu/resuming-campus-operations/
https://www.instagram.com/utepechs/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/p/CYVKpJ5pvtC/

